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Comments: Dear Sir or Madam:

 

I respectively urge you to prohibit fixed climbing anchors from  all wilderness areas. With all the other degrading

activities allowed upon our public lands, permanent fixtures in rocks and other features destroys their natural

beauty and the surrounding scenery  forever.  Furthermore climbing  rock habitat animals are harassed,

disturbed and physically injured by these hooks and the commotion and activities of rock climbing human crowds.

Moreover, people may easily access the myriad of rock climbing gyms, so the public interest clearly favors the

outdoors persons who travel for tranquil scenery and nature, but can't find it anywhere else.


